
 

I am pleased to announce that for 

the third year, Hunt Heroes 

Foundation, non-profit organization 

founded by Hunt Military 

Communities, will be awarding 

scholarships to help enable the ongoing education of 

military members and their families. Last year we were able 

to help nine worthy students and awarded $30,000. Because 

of the generous donations we received over the past year, 

we are able to increase scholarship awards and recognize 15 

recipients and award $40,000 in scholarship grants in 2021. I 

encourage you to apply if you or a loved one meet any of 

the following criteria: A high school senior or high school 

graduate or a current postsecondary undergraduate at an 

accredited two or four-year college, university or vocational 

school or a trade school student; or Planning to enroll in full-

time undergraduate study at an accredited two- or four-year 

college, university, or vocational-technical school for the 

entire upcoming academic year. For more information and 

to ll out an application, go to  

https://learnmore.scholarsapply.org/huntheroesscholarship 

The deadline to submit a nomination is March 4, 2021 at 3 

pm CST or until 50 applications are received, whichever 

comes rst. We understand the challenges many families are 

facing during these di-cult times and are happy to be able to 

support the ongoing education of military members and 

their families.  

 

Best Regards, 

 

 

Our President’s Message 

Nov. 

Ohana Military Communities:  
Maintenance Requests: (808) 839-HELP (4357) 

Waikulu RSO: (808) 839-8710 

Mololani RSO: (808) 839-8700 

Manana RSO: (808) 223-7646 

Ohanamarinecorpscommunities.com 

Follow us on Instagram:  

 @Ohanamarinemc 

Connect with us on Facebook:  

www.facebook.com/
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WE WANT TO HEAR FROM YOU!  
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How Can You Help Keep Your Neighborhood Clean? 
Our community should be somewhere that you are proud to call home.  Here are some simple things you can 

do to help keep your immediate and surrounding areas clean. 

 Bag all trash before putting it in your bins 

 Bulk items should only be placed at your designated trash pick up  

      location no earlier than the night before your scheduled trash day 

 If you see loose trash near your home, pick it up and dispose of it,       

even if it’s not yours 

 

Please help us keep our common areas clean!      

 

Got Bulk Trash? 

Tips for bulk trash! 

Bulk trash may not be placed at any location other than your designated trash collection 

site for your home.  Please do no place bulk or trash items along common road ways.  

Anyone found dumping trash/items in areas other than their own trash pick up location 

may be subject to a minimum $150 trash removal fee , lease violation, or other penalties.  

Please see below for areas where trash or bulk items are NOT ALLOWED to be left.  
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  Are you looking for a fast paced work environ-

ment close to home where you can give back to 

the community you live in??  

 

As a Hunt employee, you will be helping our or-

ganization build value—and as your employer, 

we'll be committed to helping you build value, 

both personally and professionally.  

 

Visit our website for more information and 

to apply now! 

https://www.huntcompanies.com/careers 
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Employee: Lucy King  - Leasing Specialist  

How long have you been with OMC: 4 Months 

Lucy's Hobbies consist of watching documentaries and 

eating cheese boards at the beach.  

What brought Lucy to Hawaii: Husband is a Marine and 

they were stationed here. 

What is your favorite thing about Oahu: The weather in the 

morning.  

What is your Favorite thing about OMC: The people I work 

with. 

Something interesting about Lucy: She is studying Business 

Administration and Psychology.  

We are still practicing social distancing and ask that you please wear a mask if you visit our offices! 

WE ARE HERE FOR YOU! - OFFICE CONTACTS 

Leasing Office 

1571 Lawrence Rd, Kailua, HI 96734 

Office Phone : 808-839-8720 

HawaiiLeasing@HuntCompanies.com  

Waikulu RSO Office 

5081 Bingham Way, Kailua, HI 96734 

Office Phone : 808-839-8710 

Maukarso@HuntCompanies.com 

Mololani RSO Office 

1931 Campion Dr.,  Kailua, HI 96734 

Office Phone : (808) 839-8700 

Makairso@HuntCompanies.com  

Manana RSO Office 

7215 Birch Cir., Pearl City, HI 96782 

Office Phone: (808) 223-7646 

MananaRSO@HuntCompanies.com  

Self Help  

2029 Mclennan Drive, Kailua, HI 96734 

Office Phone : (808) 836-5434  

For Maintenance Contact:   

(808) 833-HELP (4357)  

www.ohanamarinecorpscommunities.com 


